
46

join the Society, and it also prevents us from enrolling 
unsuitable members.

Two members have been married, and continue in 
the Society as Friendly Helpers.

The prizes offered last year for sewing, knitting, 
darning, crochet and button-hole making were awarded 
at the annual festival. The competition was open 
to the other branches in the city, two of whom sent in 
work.

The amount of work done at the meetings has not 
been quite as large as during former years, as games 
have been provided which many of the members seem 
to enjoy. We expect, however, to have a bundle of 
clothing ready to send to Algoma before the meetings 
close for the summer.

One of our working associates, Mrs. H. C. Scott, 
was obliged to resign this winter, greatly to our 
regret, as she had been an active worker in our 
Branch since it was first started. The Branch meet­
ings for Working Associates have been held once a 
month to discuss matters connected with the Society.

Respectfully submitted.
SARAH W. WILLIAMS,

Secretary.
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